
 

 

P.O. Box 1360 Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0          Phone:  (867) 983-4600     Fax:  (867) 983-2594 
Page 1 of 2 

NIRB File No.: 09EN011 

INAC File No.: N2012C0026 

NWB File No.: 2BE-NQN0914 

December 7, 2016 

 

Peregrine Diamonds Ltd. 

David Willis – Manager, Lands & Community 

Suite 654 – 999 Canada Place 

Vancouver, BC 

V6C 3E1 

 

Sent via email: dave@pdiam.com 

 

RE: Acknowledgement of the 2015 and 2016 Annual Report for Indicator Minerals 

Incorporated’s “Nanuq North” Project 

 
 

Dear David Willis: 

 

Please be advised that the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB or Board) received Indicator 

Minerals Inc.’s 2015 and 2016 annual reports for the “Nanuq North” project on November 19, 

2016 as required pursuant to the Screening Decision Report, dated April 28, 2009. 

 

Upon review of your submission we have concluded that Indicator Minerals Inc.’s 2015 and 

2016 annual report for the “Nanuq North” project contains the information as required and that 

there are no deficiencies to note. 

 

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact the undersigned at (867) 

983-4609 or at johokannoak@nirb.ca. 

  

mailto:dave@pdiam.com
mailto:johokannoak@nirb.ca


 

 

P.O. Box 1360 Cambridge Bay, NU  X0B 0C0          Phone:  (867) 983-4600     Fax:  (867) 983-2594 
Page 2 of 2 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Jaida Ohokannoak 

Manager, Technical Administration  

Nunavut Impact Review Board 

 

cc: Karén Kharatyan, Nunavut Water Board  

Luis Manzo, Kivalliq Inuit Association 

Maria Serra, Kivalliq Inuit Association 

Brenda Osmond, Kivalliq Inuit Association 


